
 

United States Gold Panning Association • P.O. Box 100 • Pollock Pines, CA 95726 

Board of Supervisors  
El Dorado County 
330 Fair Lane 
Placerville, CA 95667 
 
July 21, 2016 
 
Dear Board, 
 
This letter is to kindly request permission for the USGPA to have a fireworks display at the Closing 
Ceremonies for the 2016 World Gold Panning Championships. The fireworks show will occur sometime 
between the hours of 8:30pm and 9:30pm at the Placerville Speedway. 
 
The fireworks show will be performed and managed by J&M Displays, Inc. based in Diamond Springs. 
You may contact Sherry Souza with any questions at 530-919-7794. 
 
Thank you, 
 
 
 
USGPA  
 
Rich “Uncle Fuzzy” Mason 
Fred Ott 
Janine D’Agostini 
Kara Adema 
Paula Bondi Springer 
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